

329 Harbor Drive, Suite 212 Sitka, AK 99835 Phone: 907-747-2660

Wednesday, May 31, 2017

MEMORANDUM

To: Mark Gorman – CBS Administrator

From: Garry White, Director

Subject: GPIP FY17' Budget Adjustment

Introduction

The Gary Paxton Industrial Park (GPIP) Board of Directors is requesting that \$40,000 in working capital from the GPIP Enterprise fund be allocated for design of an access ramp at the GPIP to support the marine services industry. The Board approved the following motion:

MOTION: M/S Horan/Bevan moved to submit a capital improvement plan to the administrator for the following projects:

- 1. \$250,000 to be expensed from the GPIP Environmental Fund for the demolition of the Utility Dock and shoreline stabilization.
- 2. \$40,000 of GPIP working capital to be used for design of a water access ramp for marine services/etc...

* Note: The Assembly has already approved the \$250,000 for shoreline stabilization

Additional Information

The GPIP Board has received requests from the public to design and construct an access ramp at the GPIP as soon as possible. Current tenants of the industrial site have identified projects that would benefit the industrial site and create local jobs from the construction of an access ramp.

Action

Assembly approval to allocate \$40,000 for the design of an access water ramp from the GPIP Enterprise Fund working capital.